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Secretary of State’s Office Encourages Voters to use New Polling 
Place Locator for 2024 General Election 

 

CHEYENNE, WY – For the 2024 Election Cycle, the Wyoming Secretary of State’s Office has 
announced a new polling place locator where voters can enter residence information to locate their polling 
location or voting center for the General Election on November 5th. Voters will also be able to view ballot 
information for candidates certified by the Wyoming Secretary of State. The polling place locator feature 
is one of many tools voters have to learn more about the 2024 Election in Wyoming, and can be found on 
the Wyoming Secretary of State’s “Wyoming Votes” webpage.  

“Our new polling place locator provides a great tool for voters in locating their polling place and 
viewing sample ballots for statewide and legislative races,” Secretary of State Chuck Gray said. “As we 
approach the 2024 General Election, I encourage all eligible voters to use our new polling place locator 
to find out where to vote on Election Day. At the Secretary of State’s Office, we remain committed to 
providing enhanced services for the people of Wyoming.” 

The Polling Place Locator for the 2024 General Election can be found here.  
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https://letsvotewyo.org/
https://myelectionday.sos.wyo.gov/WYVOTES/Pages/VOSearch.aspx

